From: Currier, Shoshona 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 11:15 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: travel follow up email

Hi Steve,

I traveled to New Orleans on January 19 and 20 for community meetings and research, as part of the community work I do with New England Foundation for the Arts. I have not submitted my receipts yet, but NEFA will reimburse my travel up to 50% which won’t be more than $400. I can send the exact amount after I’ve finished my reimbursement paperwork (later this week).

Thanks!
Shoni

Shoshona Currier
Director of Performing Arts
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events

